
May 25th, 2023 

 

To: Albany county executive  

Daniel McCoy  

112 state st  

Suite 1200  

Albany NY, 12207 

CC:Micheal McLaughlin 

  

           My name is Antonette Atkins, I reside at 863 Myrtle Ave Albany NY, 12208. I have lived 

within the pine hill area for the last 15years.   I am writing this letter today in regards to the 

property located next-door, 865 myrtle Ave Albany NY 12208. As of June 2019, the home on the 

property was demolished and the lot has been vacant. Since then, I have been maintaining the 

overall appearance. During the winter months, I have cleared the sidewalk of snow and ice. 

During the warmer months, I have cut the grass on a bi-weekly basis to maintain the 

appearance kept in the neighborhood. This letter is to inform you that I am willing to purchase 

this property.  I have called and reached out to the city multiple times over the past years (which 

you guys have been so helpful) but due to the Covid Act and all the delays haven’t been able to 

get anywhere.   

  I plan to use this land to merge into my lot to increase the area at which my children can 

play and maybe even to expand my garden.  Please consider my offer of $5,000 for this 

property. You can contact me at the address listed above or by phone (518)727-8359 also 

antonettea1@yahoo.com . Thank you for your time. 

 

Sincerely, 

Antonette Atkins  

 


